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 Aoife O'Sullivan INT2016/0347/P 07/03/2016  20:30:07 I strongly oppose this planning development application as it contravenes the ACV conditions. I have 

lived in the area for over ten years (in Kentish Town) and The Black Cap has been a place of great 

importance for me and for other LGBT people living in North London. As a local, gay woman it 

provided a safe space for me. From my involvement in the campaign to reopen the venue I have heard 

from many vulnerable LGBT people who are desperately lost and lonely without this crucial space. The 

ACV rightfully recognised the special place that The Black Cap occupies in both the Camden Town 

and LGBT communities. Ruth & Robinson are going against both the conditions and spirit of the ACV 

by seeking to change the use, the name and indeed the whole character of The Black Cap.

Flat1 Devon House

20 Fortess Road

Kentish Town

NW5 2EY

Page 8 of 19


